
(RR12) New Dundee Road Roundabout at Robert Ferrie Drive 

City of Kitchener 

Project Scope  

Based on technical studies, current experience with the Region’s existing roundabouts and input 
received from the public regarding this project, staff have proposed a double-lane roundabout at 
New Dundee Road and Robert Ferrie Drive, with expected construction in 2024, for the following 
reasons: 

• The roundabout would result in fewer injury collisions than a signalized intersection; and 
• The roundabout would result in fewer delays to all users; 
• The roundabout would result in lower operating speeds and would provide a Gateway 

feature for traffic entering the Doon South community. 
 

Preliminary Cost Estimate (Budget): $2,903,000 (From TCP) 

Public Engage Survey Notification Letter  January 7, 2022 

Project Key Plan  January 7, 2022 

Preliminary Design   January 7, 2022 

Roundabout Information Report to Council  January 11, 2022 

Questions or concerns regarding this project should be directed to: 

Saman Ajamzadeh, C.E.T., rcji Mobile: 226-750-7503 
Engineering Intern,  Office: 519-575-4557 
Design and Construction Sajamzadeh@regionofwaterloo.ca 

 

  

 
 

https://icreate7.esolutionsgroup.ca/11111028_RegionofWaterloo/en/living-here/resources/Documents/Future-Construction/DC_07284_EngageSurveyLetter.pdf
https://icreate7.esolutionsgroup.ca/11111028_RegionofWaterloo/en/living-here/resources/Documents/Future-Construction/DC_07284_KeyPlan.pdf
https://icreate7.esolutionsgroup.ca/11111028_RegionofWaterloo/en/living-here/resources/Documents/Future-Construction/DC_07284_PreliminaryDesign.pdf
https://icreate7.esolutionsgroup.ca/11111028_RegionofWaterloo/en/living-here/resources/Documents/Future-Construction/DC_07284_CouncilReport.pdf
mailto:Sajamzadeh@regionofwaterloo.ca
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